Welcome!
Swim INDY would like to welcome our newest addition to the coaching staff, Raz Cuparencu. Raz comes to us from the Terre Haute Torpedoes where he had a very successful beginning to his coaching career, working with athletes of all ages and abilities. Raz will work with Josh on the Senior and Senior Development groups and will lead the Bronze and Silver Groups. Raz will be at our team banquet on Saturday (see below) and is looking forward to meeting everyone. Welcome Coach Raz!
Team Banquet

The team banquet to celebrate our summer season will be held Saturday, August 25 at the Eagle Creek Community Church (5943 Lafayette Road) from 4-6 p.m. As has been the case in the past, the meal will be a pitch-in, with the following items requested (assignments based on the last names of club families): A-F side dishes, G-M entrees, N-V desserts, W-Z buns, napkins, cups. Also, if each family could bring one (or more) 2-liter bottle of soda or other beverage, it would be greatly appreciated. Please plan on attending the banquet! We had a great deal of success this summer and this is our opportunity to celebrate our kids. The banquet is also a chance to share a meal away from the pool and the more people who attend, the stronger the bond between the families on our team get. 

September Practice Schedule
Just a reminder that the September practice schedule is posted on the club website, and that official practice for all club training groups will begin on Tuesday, September 4. We’ve had a good turnout for the stroke clinics so far, and we’re looking forward to seeing even more Cyclones in the water in a couple weeks! Enjoy your Labor Day weekend, then let’s get started on another successful season!
Callouts / Novice Program
Swim INDY will host open callouts during the first week of practice, from 6-7 p.m. on Tuesday, September 4 through Friday, September 7 at Brownsburg High School. This is an opportunity for any new swimmers interested in joining the club to have their skills evaluated by a member of the coaching staff and be placed in a group. Also, the Swim INDY Novice Program will begin practice on Monday, September 10. This season, Coach Travis will be running the Novice Program so any young swimmers out there who would like to get an introduction to competitive swimming can learn from the creator of the program! September will be a busy month as we build off of our successful summer and hopefully add many new swimmers to the club. WORD OF MOUTH is a great recruiting tool so if you know of anyone who would be interested in competitive swimming, tell them about the Swim INDY Cyclones!
Team Mini-Golf Outing
Dust off your best putting stroke, and join each other for a team putt putt outing on Saturday, September 15th. The outing will be held at Just For Fun in Plainfield, beginning at 1 p.m. As with the bowling activity we had in May, Just For Fun will give us the discounted price of $3 per game of putt putt provided we bring at least 25 participants. There is a signup sheet on the door of the coaches office at Brownsburg High School. To add some incentive for the activity, the coaching staff has accumulated several prizes that will be given away to the boys and girls low-round winners in each age group (15&Over, 13-14, 11-12 and 10&Under) as well as the lowest round overall. We hope to see a big number of players in September at the team putt putt outing!
Website Worth Checking Out 

There’s a new swimming website out there that is worth checking out for anyone interested in the sport. Deckpass.com (www.deckpass.com) is a weekly internet radio podcast / broadcast hosted by Nathan Jendrick (husband of Olympic medalist Megan Jendrick) and U. S. Olympian Scott Goldblatt. The duo cover a number of subjects from training to coaching philosophy or just discussions about swimming in general, and frequently have guests. The latest show featured an interview with Paul Yetter, the coach of world record holder Katie Hoff. The episodes of Deckpass range from 45 to 90 minutes long and can be downloaded for free into iTunes and other internet media players. If you’re interested, check out Deckpass.com for your weekly dose of news from around the swimming world.
“The most important thing I know about the spirit of sport is that one has to be fit in both mind and body. One must be ready to succeed before entering the arena, long before the lights come up.”





- Muhammad Ali
EVERYTHING COUNTS. EVERYONE MATTERS.
